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Council Memorandum 

Date: November 19, 2024 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Perry 

Re: Lakeview Park Road – snow plowing 2024/25 season 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Perry, regarding Extending Snow Plowing on 

Lakeview Park Road for the 2024/25 Winter Season, be received; and 

That Staff be authorized to continue to provide snow plowing to Lakeview Park Road for 

the 2024/25 winter season. 

Rationale  

Last November, Council approved (CW2023-270) resumption of snow plowing of 

Lakeview Park Road for the 2023/24 winter season to provide time for a Limited 

Services Agreement (LSA) to be executed with the residents. Since last November, the 

residents have: created a not-for-profit organization; joined the Federation of Ontario 

Cottage Associations; obtained a quote for insurance from Cade; and are amending 

documents to move forward with vesting of the common areas with the non-for-profit. 

The residents have demonstrated and stated their commitment to signing an LSA, but 

require some additional time to complete and execute the agreement . Director 

Robinson, Public Works, has been consulted on this matter. 


